
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 November 7, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Community, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an important 

update regarding academic advising and course registration for the upcoming Spring 

2023-24 semester. 

Regrettably, as of this moment we have been unable to resolve the unexpected technical 

challenges with our new cloud-based data transfer process, necessitating an extension 

of the delay in the academic advising and registration schedule. We understand the 

critical nature of timely advising for course selection and registration, and we are 

committed to ensuring that all essential information is readily available and accurate for 

our students. 

The revised advising and registration dates are as follows: 
Original Advising Period: November 6 to November 10, 2023 
Revised Advising Period: November 13 to November 17, 2023 
Original Registration Period: November 14 to December 8, 2023 
Revised Registration Period: November 20 to December 8, 2023 

 
This delay is inevitable measure to address and resolve the technical issues we are 

currently facing. Our dedicated technical team is still working tirelessly to expedite the 

resolution of these challenges and is fully committed to resolving them as soon as 

possible. 

We regret that this delay may inconvenience our community members. Your 

understanding and patience are greatly appreciated as we strive to ensure a smooth and 

reliable data transfer process for academic advising and course registration. 

We are committed to keeping you informed of any further developments, and we 

encourage you to reach out to our Registration Team at registration@aub.edu.lb if you 

have any concerns or questions during this period. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to providing you with the best 

advising and registration experience once these technical issues are resolved. 

Best regards, 

Office of the Registrar 
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